
4. AVONHEAD ROAD - PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL EXTENSION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy (Area Engineer), DDI 371-1013

Corporate Plan Output: -2001/2002 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve for construction, the proposed
extension of the kerb and channel on the north side of Avonhead Road.

Following the distribution of 140 copies of the publicity plan to the neighbourhood near the work, five
responses were received. Of these, three responses were in favour of the kerb being extended from
No. 482 to 500 on the north side of Avonhead Road as shown. There was no negative feedback on
the design.

It is therefore recommended that the work be approved for construction.

Recommendation: That the kerb and channel extension be approved for construction.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


